Presentation Senior School
Board of Management Meeting
January 20th @ 7pm
Agreed Report
 

         The finances of the school were reviewed and discussed.

         The school enrolment currently stands at 357 pupils.

         Mr. Fry said that our Christmas events had been an enormous success and as a result we had been able to make charitable donations to four local charities on December 22nd. These included:

- €400 – To John McCauley for the Tanzania Homes Project
-€300 – To TEAM
-€300 – To St. Vincent De Paul
-€150 – To the Apostolic Works Society

         Our new PE equipment has arrived and will shortly be put to good use. 

         School Musical: January 22/23rd, 2020. : Mr. Fry informed the Board that all four of our 6th classes took part in the musical Aladdin in the Arts Centre on January 21st/22nd last. Two classes were involved each night and that our wonderful parents association also held a raffle  on each night. Both nights will live long in the memory and are achievements of which the whole school community can be proud. Mr. Fry thanked all our fantastic teachers and SNA staff for their time and effort.

